
File No. 16-0037 -S94 

PUBLIC SAFETY COMMITTEE REPORT relative to a monetary donation to be used 
to pay for training related to the 2019 Organized Retail Crimes (ORC) Conference for 
the benefit of the Los Angeles Police Department (LAPD). 

Recommendation for Council action: 

ACCEPT a monetary donation of $17,500, from the Los Angeles Police Foundation 
(Foundation), to be used to pay for training related to the 2019 ORC Conference, for 
the benefit of the LAPD; and, THANK the donor for this generous donation. 

Fiscal Impact Statement Submitted: None submitted by the Board of Police 
Commissioners (BOPC). Neither the City Administrative Officer nor the Chief 
Legislative Analyst has completed a financial analysis of this report. 

Community Impact Statement: None submitted. 

SUMMARY 

In a report to the BOPC dated April 17, 2019 (attached to the Council file), the LAPD 
requests authority to accept a monetary donation in the amount of $17,500, from the 
Foundation, to be used to pay for training related to the 2019 ORC Conference, for 
the benefit of the LAPD. The California ORC Association and the LAPD Commercial 
Crimes Division are hosting the 2019 ORC Conference. The Commercial Crimes 
Division has a restricted account with the Foundation which will be used to pay for 
training related to ORC. On April 23, 2019, the BOPC approved the LAPD's request. 

At its regular meeting held on June 26, 2019, after providing an opportunity for public 
comment, the Public Safety Committee recommended that the Council authorize the 
LAPD to accept this donation. This matter is now forwarded to the Council for its 
consideration. 

Respectfully Submitted , 

PUBLIC SAFETY COMMITTEE 

MEMBER VOTE 

RODRIGUEZ: ABSENT 

O'FARRELL: YES 

BUSCAINO: YES 

RYU: YES 

SMITH: ABSENT 
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